
message 

Despite being a relatively short term we have packed a great deal 
into the last few weeks. Year 11 have been completing mock 
examinations and have met with senior staff to discuss exam 
preparation and next steps. It was wonderful to celebrate World Book 
Day again, with staff dressing up and lots of Literacy activities for 
students to enjoy. Our sports teams have been in action around the 
county and some of our Year 11 students have just returned from a 
fantastic revision weekend at Whitemoor Lakes. We have a busy 
summer term coming up so I hope that we can all enjoy some spring 
sunshine over Easter and wish you and your family a relaxing break. 

A reminder; If anything is worrying you please 
email: worrybox@moultonschool.co.uk. Text/ring the school anti­
bullying number 07520 631333. There is also a NSPCC hotline on 0808 
800 5000. 

Deputy Headteacher - Pastoral 
We are delighted to welcome Jo Daniels as Deputy Headteacher with responsibility for 
Pastoral systems. She has been a teacher since 1994 and has worked in a variety of 
comprehensive schools in Bedfordshire, Essex and Northants. Jo has enjoyed a range of 
responsibilities including Quality of Education and Pastoral and welfare roles, taking on her 
first leadership position in 2006. 

Jo said, "I love the fact that I get to work with the most amazing people every day and I am continually 
inspired by both the students and the staff. I am determined to provide the best possible learning 
environment for our young people, constantly striving to ensure all students have a safe and nurturing 
environment in which to learn, are well prepared for their adult lives, and can achieve their very best. I am 
looking forward to getting to know the whole school community and am grateful for the very warm 
welcome that I have already received." 






